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Date:  2024-09-10 

From:  Office of the Engineer, Prepared by Sidney Palmer 

Subject:  FRWMB Bylaws Article V 

 
On 2024-14-08 FRWMB Approved the Article V Bylaws for a 15-day Public Notice and 
Comment. On 2024-26-08 Article V was published for the public on the OE Website. At 
the end of the public notice period, 2024-09-10, there were no public comments 
regarding Article V. A ten-day grace period has been allotted for comments received 
via mail. 
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